
Dear Colleagues 
 
 
It is a pleasure to invite you to the Workshop “Towards Solar Energy Storage”, which 
will be held in the Chemistry Department, Coimbra on Friday 2nd February 2018. The 
location will depend upon the number of participants. 
 
The Workshop is held as part of the Project SunStorage, involving the Universities of 
Porto, Coimbra, and New University of Lisbon. It is designed to be very informal and 
there is no formal registration or fee. However, I would be grateful if you could register 
at 
goo.gl/MeJGD7 
 
so that we can make the necessary logistical arrangements. Feel free to pass the 
information on this Workshop to anyone you think may be interested. 
 
The meeting will consist of a series of 15-20 minute oral presentations, followed by 
discussion. There will also be presentations from Matthew L. Davies (SPECIFIC, 
Swansea University, UK), Ana Charas (IST, Universidade de Lisboa), Henrique L. Gomes 
(Universidade do Algarve), and Christopher M. A. Brett (Universidade de Coimbra). 
 
In keeping with the informality of the meeting, there will be no book of abstracts. 
However, we will send the Programme by email before the Workshop, and will be 
happy to give Certificates of attendance, if requested. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Coimbra, 
With kind regards 
 
Hugh Burrows 
 
 
 

 

https://goo.gl/MeJGD7

